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With regard to the above planning application number please accept this email as confirmation that I
support this application. More competition is needed in Salendine nook. People also need jobs. The
site is an eye sore and we need to stop letting the big supermarkets such as Sainsbury’s take the
whole of market.
Sainsbury’s is scare mongering the local community into believing the whole nearby shopping centre
and shops will close if Lidl opens This is not the case.
Thank you.




